
 
 
May 22, 2002 
 
 
TO: 
 

Members Management Group (MMG) 
 

FROM: 
 

Jann Eckman, Acting Executive Director  
 

SUBJECT: Alternative Project Selection Process  
 

 
 

Urgent  
Members Management Group Conference Call Meeting 

Thursday, May 23, 2002 
3:00 p.m. (PST) 

@  
CBFWA Office, Portland Oregon 

 
Conference line (503) 229-0191 x7099 

 
 
On May 21 2002, the Members agreed to delay comment on the Alternative Project 
Selection Process until the Members Management Group had a chance to meet with Eric 
Bloch to discuss this issue at their June 13th meeting.  The Members also directed me to 
contact Tony Nigro (ODFW) to request that he contact Eric Bloch and have Eric request 
a two-week delay in the comment period.  I have been informed that this is not an 
appropriate approach.  Therefore, I have arranged for a MMG conference call tomorrow, 
May 23, 2002 at 3:00 p.m., to discuss this issue.  I need guidance on whether the 
Members want to pursue a consensus position.  If so, do you want me to submit a letter 
requesting a delay in close of comments? 
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